
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Milligan and Mrs Husted’s Message 

A lovely week here in school.  

We are really pleased with how our new curriculum is moving 
forward, teaching our children lots of new and exciting skills, 

concepts, knowledge and understanding.  

I have had the pleasure of teaching (all be it briefly!) in two 
classes this week...Year 2 and Year 4,  and the children are a 

credit to you—their ability to explain their learning, apply 
what they have learned and recall previous learning in their 
start of lesson flashbacks , ready to build on it was wonder-

ful to share.  

You will notice that our newsletters are becoming more col-
laborative, with messages from various staff members in 

school about exciting projects and events taking place. This 
week we introduce you to our authors of the term, and let 

you know about ‘Votes for Schools’. Pass on the word to oth-
ers to catch up with what our school has got to  offer 

each week on the newsletter! 

Next week, is ATTENDANCE PRIZE WEEK. 
Whilst we strive for excellent attendance 
all year round  ATTENDANCE PRIZE 
WEEKS are extra special weeks where we 
offer a BIG reward in the form of a mys-
tery prize for the class with the highest 
attendance! 
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Our Mission:  

We strive to  

follow Christ example, 

to always do our best. 



 

 

In our behaviour, we are  

Ready, Respectful and Safe 

Our School Mission: 

We strive to follow Christ’s 
example, to always do our 

best 

Attendance—Target 95% 

Class % 
 RDG 95 

 RBB 93 

 1DS 89 

 1P 80 

 2G 91 

 2M 93 

 3CM 91 

 3G 90 

 4C 99 

 4S 85 

 5P 95 

 5B 87 

 6G 89 

 6W 89 

Whole school 90 

Classes achieving at and above 95% overall 

These classes all get a sweet treat  

RDG, 4C, 5P 

If class teachers are  

concerned about your child’s 

 attendance they will speak to you in the first in-
stance and  work with you to put 

something in place to improve this. 

Termly  

Pupils will get a certificate it they achieve  95% and above attendance. Autumn Term certificates will be coming out 
next week! 

One term of 95% bronze certificate 

Two terms of 95% silver certificate  

Three terms of 95% gold certificate 

 

 

REMINDER : TERM TIME HOLIDAYS WILL NOT BE AUTHORISED 



 

The God who Speaks 
 

This week in Gospel, we heard of the conversion of Saul, to Paul. He later became Saint Paul. 
He was called by God to be of service to others. 

Reading: Acts 22:6-16  
        ‘God has chosen you to know his will…you will be a witness for him’ 

 
           MINI MISSION 

          Make a decision about your Lenten Act of Service  

Virtues of the Half Term 

And  

Catholic Social Teachings 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term, we are  

Compassionate and Loving  

This week we have decided which causes 
we will support for our Lenten Acts of 
Service. 

We have explored the  Rights of others 
to be fulfilled by a decent standard of 
life and know it is  our Responsibility to 
help this to happen. 

.  

 

Infants Juniors 

Arsema (2M) Mehr Bano (3G) 

Fundamental British Values 

 

 

 

 

 
Democracy 
The school councillors are busy gath-
ering suggestions of how they would 
like to celebrate World Book Day. 
Every child has the right to have a 
say in all matters affecting them 
(Article 12).  
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Ready, Respectful and Safe 

Our School Mission: 

We strive to follow Christ’s 
example, to always do our 

best 

Catholic Life and Mission 

Catholic Schools’ Pupil Profile : Values and Virtues 
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example, to always do our 
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Catholic Life and Mission 

‘World Gifts are CAFOD's range of life-
changing virtual gifts. 

World Gifts are a range of virtual charity gifts that will delight the people you give them 

Before Christmas, your children brought in their loose change to save up 
for virtual gifts for those in other parts of the world to help to transform 

their lives. 

 

We are delighted to inform you that the money has now been sent off to Cafod 
for their chosen gifts :  

 
Reception Chirpy chicks!  
Y1  Bees  
Y2  Goat and emergency water  
Y3  Homeless Shelter   
Y4  Water for a family  
Y5  A place to call Home  
Y6  New Start Kit for a refugee child   
Nursery Trees for life  



 

Teacher Days for Academic year 2023-24 

                                                      Monday 4th September 2023  
                                                      Friday 29th September 2023 
                                                         Friday 27th October 2023  
                                                       Monday 19th February 2024  
                                                          Monday 22nd July 2024  

In our behaviour, we are  

Ready, Respectful and Safe 

Our School Mission: 

We strive to follow Christ’s 
example, to always do our 

best 

Dates for your Diary 

Date Event (more dates will be added as finalised, so please continue 
to check) 

January 8th Return to School 

January 8th Year 4 Parent meeting  - 3pm . School Hall 

January 10th Year 3CM Parent meeting  - 3pm  - School Hall 

January 11th Y6G parent Meeting  

January 19th Reception to Shard End Library 

January 23rd Year 3 Stay and Pray  - 9am 

January 24th Phonics Parent Workshop for Reception and Year 1  parents.  

January 25th Arts and Craft Café— parent event. Run by Hodge Hill Arts 
Forum. 1:45pm 

February 1st Alton Castle Parent Information Meeting  - 3:30pm 

February 5th  Parent Coffee Morning   - 9am 

February 9th Break up for Half Term  

February 19th Return to school 

February 21st-23rd Year 6 Residential to Alton Castle 

February 28th and 
29th (Y5— 26th and 
28th, Nursery 27th 
and 28th) 

Parents’ Evening—please note differing dates .  

April  Year 3 Reconciliation. Final date to be confirmed 

June 15th  Year 3 First Holy Communion 9:30am 
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Awards 

Each week, our children will be awarded certificates/trophies in Celebration Assembly .  

This is a celebration of their God given talents and skills! 

Please send in any awards they have achieved outside of school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class  
 Nurs Whole week 
 RDG Mya 
 RBB Codie 

 1DS Christaline 
 1P Favour 
 2M Saphia 
 2G Lucy-Lou 
 3G Alessia 
 3CM Beeko 
 4C Troy 
 4S Ashayla 
 5B Sara 
 5P Dominik 
 6G Zarbakht 
 6W Ismah 
 Music Derek (3CM) 

 Sport Y6 
Wise Owl  Savannah (4S) 

 Lunchtime Dana (3G), Mason (2M), Rec 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Our composer of the week  continues to be  
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Composer of the Month 
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A message from Mrs Gazey and Miss Pate : Votes for Schools 

                     

 

 



 

 



 

In our behaviour, we are  

Ready, Respectful and Safe 

Our School Mission: 

We strive to follow Christ’s 
example, to always do our 

best 

A message from our Miss Brown and Mrs Dunleavy 

Winter Mini Challenge 2023 - Ready, Set, Read!  

Get Ready to Read this Winter! This online challenge invites children, aged 4 - 11 to read three 
books or more, before the 19th February 2024, to earn digital rewards. 

How to take part  

Taking part in the Winter Mini Challenge is simple. Sign up at 
www.wintermini.org.uk to create an online profile. Children will be asked to provide 
a parent/carer email address to approve signup. Read at least 3 books before the 
19th February. Rate and review the books on the Winter Mini Challenge website to 

unlock a virtual badge and download a certificate to print. You can also play games on 
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Online Safety 
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Online Safety 
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And finally... 

Well done everyone for another wonderful week! 
 

Have a lovely weekend  
 

Mrs Milligan, Mrs Husted and all the Staff 

The Conversion of St Paul  
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A message from our Pastoral Team 



 

In our behaviour, we are  

Ready, Respectful and Safe 

Our School Mission: 

We strive to follow Christ’s 
example, to always do our 

best 

 


